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STATEMENT BY MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE ADAM BELLO
ON THE DESECRATION OF THE IRONDEQUOIT FLAG
MONUMENT

ROCHESTER, NY — The desecration of the Irondequoit Flag Monument today, on the
anniversary of the worst terrorist attacks our nation has ever seen, is reprehensible and shows
shameful disrespect to our servicemen and women. To compare the American military
response to the deliberate targeting and killing of innocent individuals on American soil to
terrorism is wrong. Let us stand together and turn our thoughts to the importance of this day —
one to honor and remember the innocent civilians whose lives were taken on September 11,
2001, the first responders who charged head first into danger, and the men and women who
stepped up to serve in the United States Armed Forces to defend our nation and our freedom.
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